
 

News release No. 6 - Ventilation Units Study, 13 November 2015 

 

For new registrants, thank you, for your registration for the webpage of the Technical Assistance Study for 

the Ventilation Units Product Group. We hereby send you our sixth news release. 

Draft FAQ – Questions & Answers 

The draft FAQ document including questions and answers on a number of issues related to the Regulations 

is now available in the documents section of the website: 

http://ventilationunits.eu/media/1053/draft_faq_vu_13112015.pdf 

 

Best regards, 

The Project Team 

http://ventilationunits.eu/media/1053/draft_faq_vu_13112015.pdf

